
From: Emily Frazier efrazier@mccsc.edu 

To: Bryan Hoey brhoey@umail.iu.edu 

CC: Brian Bowman gbowman@mccsc.edu 

Subject: Tech Support 

 

Bryan, I'd like you to meet Brian. ;-) 

 

Brian Bowman is the head of tech here at Bloomington Graduation School. We just got in our 30 new 

iPads that I mentioned to you, and now maybe we are ready for some IU help!  Per Brian Bowman's 

request, I am putting you, Bryan Hoey, in direct contact with him. Boy, this email is confusing! 

 

Bryan Hoey, I don't have your professional email, so you may want to add it in or start a new thread, and 

we can use that email instead. Thanks for continuing to ask about this. It still stands that much of the staff 

(including myself) feels overwhelmed with other day-to-day meetings and obligations, so I don't know how 

many teachers will participate, but I am sure that many of us could use the support and we could all learn 

a thing or two! 

 

 

Thanks! 

 

 

Emily Frazier 

 

Science Education 

 

The Bloomington Graduation School 

 

 

From: Brian Bowman gbowman@mccsc.edu 

To: Bryan Hoey brhoey@umail.iu.edu 

 

Bryan,  it would be great to get a chance to talk with you about iPad use at BGS.  We now have an iPad 

for nearly every student ( or will have soon ).  I think that 3 of our teachers use them.  We don't really 

have any technophobes, but as Emily wrote, we are definitely spread thin. 

 

Looking forward to talking with you. 

 

Brian Bowman 

 

Tech Coordinator 

Bloomington Graduation School 
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